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Love            Faith          Courage         Honesty        Respect            Empathy 

Words from the Woods! 

Friday 1st December 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This has been my first day at Cadmore End and I have been busy trying to learn as many 
names as possible. I will be on the playground every morning if you need to speak to me 
and I hope to know all our families by the end of the term too. 

 
Mrs Groom had her operation yesterday and the surgery has been successful. We all wish 

her a very speedy recovery. 
 
Norden Farm 
The children in EYFS and KS1 attended a production of Miki at Norden Farm on Thursday. 

They thoroughly enjoyed this experience and were a credit to the school. Well done 
everyone! 

Safety 

Just a reminder: - Please do not use the staff parking area for drop offs as this has 
potential dangers for our children.. 

The side gate will be locked at 8.50am. Please make sure you have departed the school 
premises by this time. If you arrive after 8.50am, please sign your child in the late book at 
the main office.  (Children can be dropped off to school from 8.40am.) 

If you wish to pass on a message to your child’s teacher, please hand it in to the office or 
send via an envelope in your child’s bag. Alternatively please email through the school 
office office@cadmoreend.bucks.sch.uk 

 
Lane End Carol Concert 
The children have been practicing for the Lane End Carol concert. The service will take 
place in Lane End village hall on Friday 8th December at 6.30pm. We do hope your child 
or children can take part. You will need to arrive at 6.15pm and meet Mrs Emma Leigh.  
There will be additional entertainment plus mince pies and mulled wine to get you in the 
Christmas spirit!  
 
To help us know numbers, please email the school office  FAO Emma Leigh. 
 
Finally, now that the cold weather is here, please ensure your child has a warm outdoor 
coat. As always, please ensure it is named. Should we be subject to bad weather 
conditions and the school has to close, information on closures can be found on the 
Bucks website and will also be announced on local radio stations. 
Let’s hope we avoid such a situation this year. 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 
Kind regards,   
 
Mrs B Zeun 
Interim Headteacher 

Upcoming Events 
(subject to change) 

New 

Fri 1.12.17 Mufti day – bring 

a bottle 

Sat 9.12.17 Christmas Fayre 

Wed 13.12.17 EYFS and KS1 

Nativity. 2.15-3.15pm 

Thu 14.12.17 EYFS and KS1 

Nativity 2.15-3.15 

Fri 15.12.17 Film night 

Tue 19.12.17 Christmas 

celebrations at the church. 

12.45pm 

Tue 19.12.17 School finishes 

1.30pm 

INSET Days 

 3.1.18, 29.3.18, 4.6.18 

Open                          Close  
 

Autumn Term 2017: 

Mon 30.10.17  Tue 19.12.17 
 

Spring Term 2018 
Thu 4.1.18              Fri 9.2.18 

Mon 19.2.18    Wed 28.3.18 

 

Summer Term 2018 

Mon 16.4.18        Fri 25.5.18 

Tue 5.6.18          Tue 24.7.18 
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